
Public notice 
 
Upcoming night works in your area 
 
Water Corporation is conducting essential maintenance on the sewers in your area to improve the 
reliability of the wastewater system.  
 
Work will take place from 6pm-6am Thursday 5th May 2022 along Hampton St South West 
Highway. 
 

This work will have a moderate impact on the community. These works will involve mobile plant, 
increased noise and lighting near work zone. You may also notice a temporary odour while lids are 
removed. 
 
Safety is our priority and our contractors are following government advice relating to COVID-19 to 
complete this work. Please keep a safe distance from our worksites and workers. 
 
Thank you for your patience while this essential work is carried out. If you have any questions, 
please contact our Project Manager, Ben Colbran on (08) 9791 0411.  
 
For more information, please visit watercorporation.com.au 
 
Faults, emergencies and security 13 13 75 (24 hours) 
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